
Public Service  
Announcement

Liberty’s annual water system flushing has 
been scheduled to start Tuesday, July 6 and will 
continue until completed. This is required by the 
Arkansas Department of Health.

The annual flushing helps ensure fire hydrants are 
working properly and improves the quality and 
reliability of our system.
 
If you experience any water pressure or quality 
issues during this time, please run your cold water 
for 10 minutes. If the issue persists, please contact 
our Customer Service team.
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